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From: Rita O'Brien >

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 4:21 PM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: Delineators on El Camino Real

To whom it may concern, 

 

Thank you for taking a moment to address our concern. Since the delineators on El Camino Real were placed, keeping traffic 

from going down Esplanade, it routed all that traffic to our street, Barcelona. So essentially it doubled our traffic. This has been a 

big change for all of us on this street. We simply ask for the delineators be removed as soon as possible please.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rita and Christian O’Brien  

  

  

 




